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Ventadome Handle Improvement

Ventline is changing the “L-shaped” crank handle on our standard roof ventadomes to
the above pictured round knob. The round knob provides an easier grip and allows for a
smoother operation of the lift assembly. Another benefit is the new knob detaches
easily, permitting faster screen removal and cleaning.

Customers who purchase our ventadomes in multi-pack cartons will be pleased to find
less damage from crank handles poking holes through the adjacent screen. We will also
be able to reduce cardboard inserts to decrease scrap at the customer's location.

The change to the round knob will occur in early summer as a running change. We will
make every effort to have product rotated in all warehouses to alleviate customers
receiving mixed product. Ventline will keep a stock of the VA0467-00 “L-shape” crank
handle for replacement purposes. Of course, distributors, dealers and coach owners
may upgrade to the round knob as the parts are interchangeable.

Part numbers and pricing will remain the same.

Please contact your Ventline sales representative with any questions or concerns
regarding this change.
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